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August 15, 2014 

 

Daemen College 

Faculty, Staff, and Students 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I hope you are having a productive and enjoyable summer. I am writing with an important update. 

 

As you know, the campus beautification program is in full swing. The benches are here and will 

be placed soon. Phase two of the One-Hundred Tree Challenge has begun, so remember to 


